
Reference #: 2025-81-IP 

From: Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program 

Support 

Sent:   August 7, 2025 

To:  IQR, EHR, IPF, PCH, OQR, ASC, and REH ListServe Recipient 

Subject:  Now Live: Centralized Dashboard to Streamline Your HQR Experience 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

Welcome to the new, streamlined Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) experience. We have launched a 
centralized dashboard customized to your needs, putting all the most important information at your 
fingertips. 

Created based on feedback from HQR users, the dashboard provides everything you need at a glance, 
including: 

• Submissions: View your submissions all in one place. Sort by submission period (open, upcoming, 

closed), filter by program, , or most importantly, see due dates front and center. Never worry 

about missing a deadline – submissions will be sorted with the closest due dates at the top and 

include badges to remind you when a submission period is closing soon and you still have 

requirements to meet. 

• Program Updates: Get timely updates on the programs relevant to you, easily see what’s new to 

you with color coded notification badges, and filter by program to see the updates that you’re 

interested in based on what you are working on right now. 

• Program Resources: Easily access the resources you need to meet your program requirements. 

You are one click away from QualityNet, the Quality Reporting Center, and CMS’s library of how-to 

videos. 

• Support: Need support? Quickly access CCSQ Support Central, email support, or call the help desk 

without having to search for these connections. 

Note: This dashboard is currently available at the Provider level. Vendors will have this access coming in 
the near future. 

Keep an eye out for a tutorial video to walk through the new dashboard, which will be available soon. 

Take me to the dashboard 

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/dashboard


Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ 

Support Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912 

TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 
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